
SACDS & 

Flower Power are Teaming Up! 
 

It's getting Close to Planting Time… 
 

 

Parents, family, and friends, it is time to start thinking about our flower 
gardens and what to put in them.   New additions this SPRING will yield 
beautiful flowers for years to come! 
 

Great News…  we can help! 

We are teaming up to take orders from Flower Power which is the Flower Bulb and 

Garden Plants Fundraising Company with an impeccable reputation for quality and 
satisfaction.  Here are a few reasons why No One Does What Flower Power Does: 
 

• Flower Power will ship all products directly to customers’ homes at the 
proper time for their areas. You will not need to pick up, sort or distribute any 
products to your customers. 
 

• If you are not completely happy with your products, Flower Power will replace, 
credit or refund any item … 100% Guaranteed.   

 

Online Sales for Hard to Reach Family and Friends!  
 

• Simply have them visit www.FlowerPowerFundraising.com. 

• Click on “Place Order” in the upper right hand corner. 

• Type SACDS in the “Organization Name” search box and Click “Search”. 

• Click on our group name to begin shopping! 
 

You can send emails to friends and family asking them to support our sale. 
 
Proceeds from this Fundraiser will go toward:  Student based activites 
 

Order Form & Money are due:  04/11/2018 
 

Please make Checks Payable To:  SACDS 
                                                                               

DO NOT allow children to take orders by going door-to-door – 
focus your efforts on family, friends and people you know at work. 

 
     If you have any questions, please contact Brooke Yazbeck at 

brookievan@hotmail.com. 

 
Thanks for your Continued Support! 

 
Fundraising Services provided by Better World Fundraising  |  BetterWorldFundraising.com 

http://www.flowerpowerfundraising.com/

